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3 Health and Safety Policy Statement - Railway Works

In addition to the company-wide Health and Safety Policy Statement, J.F.E. Attridge Scaffolding
Services Company Limited is fully committed to the safe operation of railway sites in accordance with
the information contained in the Rail Manual.

J.F.E. Attridge Scaffolding Services Company Limited is an active member of the NASC and will provide
resources, including the provision of staff, to sit on Group advisory bodies when appropriate.

J.F.E. Attridge Scaffolding Services Company Limited will assist with the implementation of the Railway
Group Annual Safety Plan and Network Rail requirements by ensuring that the company objectives
align with both, and by providing the necessary systems and resources to enable the objectives to be
achieved.

We will ensure that all staff undertaking railway work are fit, trained and competent to undertake the
work and they are fully briefed on the requirements expected of them. We will ensure that they are
equipped with the necessary documentation, including up-to-date Railway Group and Network Rail
Company Standards, and codes of practice.

We will provide the necessary resources to enable all our work to be carried out safely on a contract-
by-contract basis. We will also provide adequate resources for safety inspections, monitoring and
audit.

We recognise that safety is paramount on railway sites and that the operation of trains, even in the
limited situation of possession working, requires that safety issues be given the maximum priority. All
staff associated with this type of work is fully aware of this requirement.

Signed

James Attridge

Director
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